
Former Neshoba Central student
spending summer in research labs
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Calisa Henry will spend her summer researching in state-of-the-art labs.

A former Neshoba Central High School student will gain hands-on research experience in state-of-the 
art labs this summer after she was selected into the Aspirnaut Summer Research Internship Program 
at the University of Michigan Life Sciences Institute as a resident counselor. 

Calisa Henry, daughter of Amy Crenshaw and Dale and Heather Henry, attended Neshoba Central 
from kindergarten through 10th grade when she was selected to attend the Mississippi School for 
Mathematics and Science her junior and senior years. She graduated in May 2018. 

Henry will spend 10 weeks on UM's Ann Arbor campus working with a team of researchers in the life 
sciences. Participants will conduct their own research project, and gather results that contribute to 
cutting-edge research. At the end of the summer, Aspirnaut interns will present their findings to 
peers and mentors. The 2018 program will be June 3 through Aug. 
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